
LIVING WELL 

IN  

OLDER AGE 

 

 

PLANNING YOUR FUTURE PART 1 
 

TOPICS COVERED 
 

Why planning for the future is important 
 

Staying independent and at home 
 

Help for carers 
 

 
 When? 

 

Wednesday 24th September 2025  

(10.30am to 12pm) 
 

 Where? 

 

Bookham Library 
 

 Who?  Over 65s and carers welcome 
 

 Booking? Contact Liz Tapp - The Anna Chaplain 

Email ac@themeetingplace.org.uk or 

Tel: 07518735729  
 

 Cost?    Suggested donation of £2  

Tea & coffee will be provided 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

   
 

anna.chaplaincy.org.uk 

The Meeting Place Bookham is affiliated to Anna 

Chaplaincy for Older People 

Anna Chaplaincy is part of The Bible Reading 

Fellowship (BRF), a Registered Charity (233280) 

brf.org.uk 
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